
Important Notice
Beginning on Tuesday, December 19th into Wednesday, December 20th from 11:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. 
(early morning), the NYCDOT Division of Bridges will conduct essential maintenance on the 
Greenpoint Avenue Bridge over Newtown Creek. As a result, the Queens-bound lanes will be 
closed. Two-way traffic will be shifted to the one Brooklyn-bound lane with the assistance of 
flaggers. Traffic will return to its original configuration after work hours. Bike lanes will stay open.

Chery Mckenzie from the office of Community Affairs is available to provide information about this project at (212) 839-6307 or 
CMckenzie@dot.nyc.gov. For all NYC non-emergency services, including inquiries regarding NYCDOT construction projects, dial 311.  
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Queens-bound Double-lane Closure:
Tuesday, December 19th – Wednesday, December 20th

11:00 p.m. – 5:00 a.m. (early morning)
Traffic will be restored to its original configuration  after work hours.

Ydanis Rodríguez, Commissioner
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